
 

 

February 28, 2017 
 
The Honorable Sam Johnson    The Honorable Tim Walberg 
U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 
2304 Rayburn House Office Building   2436 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representatives Johnson and Walberg: 
 
The undersigned groups thank you for your leadership in introducing H.R. 1101, the Small 
Business Health Fairness Act. This legislation allows small businesses an option to access 
affordable health insurance coverage through Association Health Plans (AHPs) and is a step 
towards building a more competitive market. 
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Far West Equipment Dealers Association 
Farm Equipment Manufacturers Association 
Independent Electrical Contractors 
International Franchise Association 
Manufacturers Education and Training Alliance of CT 
National Association of Chemical Distributors  
National Association of Home Builders 
National Association of Manufacturers 
National Association of REALTORS® 
National Association of Wholesaler-Distributors 


